
 

 

 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

August 19, 2024 
 
 
Immediately following the work session on Tuesday, August 20, 2024, at 
approximately 12:30 p.m., there will be a Special Called City Commission 
meeting in room 100 of the Government Center Building located at 222 
Pine Ave.  The purpose of the meeting is to enter executive session to 
discuss personnel matters in room 120.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
___________________________ 
SONJA TOLBERT, MMC 
CITY CLERK 
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